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Member for Bass Inspects Under Channel Pipeline  
 

 

Member for Bass Ken Smith MP showed a keen interest in the water management 

developments happening under the Channel between San Remo and Newhaven during 

a recent visit to Westernport Water. 

During the visit Ken Smith MP took the opportunity to inspect the drilling site at 

Newhaven and find out more on plans to secure water supply to Phillip Island. 

Steven Porter Westernport Water’s General Manager of Operations commenting “It was 

a great opportunity to show the local member and speaker of the Legislative Assembly 

around the project. Ken was very keen to see how the project was going to help the 

Phillip Island community.”  

Westernport Water invites local leaders who would like to know more about any of our 

major water projects to give us a call and arrange a meeting.  

For more information on the under channel pipeline please visit 

www.westernportwater.com.au or phone 1300 720 711. 

 

Media only contact: Managing Director, Murray Jackson, mob: 0427 336 609. 

Communications and Media Manager – Geoff Russell, mob: 0418 536 487 
 
Attachments – Photo Ken Smith MP and Steven Porter General Manager 
Operations Westernport Water 
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